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Spring 2023 

 

If your child fancies joining a club, you just need to sign up online via our Parentmail shop – places 

are offered on a first come, first served basis. Clubs have a maximum number of places and 

payments are accepted online only. 

 Clubs start at the end of the school day and collection after the club is from the main office. During 

the darker evenings, it is essential that we see a child go home with an adult and our staff leading 

clubs may not be as familiar with your faces as class teachers. Thank you in advance for your 

patience and understanding. Year 5 and 6 children may walk home independently providing 

permission has been given. Please do let the member of staff or the school office know if this is 

your wish.  

 Depending on the activity, please include weather appropriate clothing e.g. a jumper and a 

waterproof coat. Your child will need a drink, shin pads (if playing football), a sports kit and 

trainers.  

Sports clubs are usually held outside and unfortunately, as the school hall will already be in use 

with other clubs, there is usually no alternative space to deliver the session when weather 

conditions are extremely poor. We will run clubs in typical winter weather ie cold, drizzle, wind but 

will cancel if weather is worse. We appreciate that short notice cancellation can cause difficulties 

for parents, and we try to avoid where possible. In the event of a club being cancelled, you may be 

offered the choice to collect your child at 3:15pm or alternatively, attend KS1 or KS2 learning clubs 

to support with club collection time.  

 

Club costs are used to fund equipment, travel and other essentials to enhance the clubs.  

Parents accessing Pupil Premium funding may receive one club per term free of charge where there 

is availability. Please contact the school office as soon as possible to enquire as places fill up 

quickly.  



 

 

  
 

Spring term 
 
 

Starting week Commencing 9th January 2023 
 
 
 

 
Monday 

  
Dodgeball 

 
Years 2 and 3 

25 places 
 

With Mr Capper and Mr Buckley 
 

3:15pm- 4:15pm 
 

10 weeks 
 

£20 
(£2 per session) 

  
 

 
Starting Monday 9th January 

 
 

Every Monday for 10 weeks, the last 
session will take place on Monday 27th 

March 2023 
 

Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 

  
 

Crafts Club 
 

Years 1 and 2 
 

With Miss Griffiths 10 places 
 

3:15pm – 4:15pm 
 

10 weeks 
 

£20 
(£2 per session) 

 
 

 
 

Starting Monday 9th January 
 
 

Every Monday for 10 weeks, the last 
session will take place on Monday 27th 

March 2023 
 

Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 

  
 

Crafts Club  
 

Years 5 and 6  
 

With Miss Alas 
12 places 

 
3:15pm – 4:15pm 

 
10 weeks 

£20 
(£2 per session) 

 

 
 

Starting Monday 9th January 
 
 

Every Monday for 10 weeks, the last 
session will take place on Monday 27th 

March 2023 
 

Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 
 



  
 

Debating Club 
 

Years 3,4,5 and 6 
 

With Mrs Keeley 
15 places 

 
3:15pm-4:15pm 

 
10 weeks 

£20 
(£2 per session) 

Do you think we should wear our own 
clothes to school every day?  Should 
children choose what they learn 
about? Is digital technology making 
our lives better? 
Come to debate club to learn 
about debating and debate a wide 
range of topics. Choose for or against. 
Think of your argument. Debate your 
point. Which side will be victorious? 

 
 
 

 
 

Starting Monday 9th January 
 
 

Every Monday for 10 weeks, the last 
session will take place on Monday 27th 

March 2023 
 

Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 

TUESDAY  
 

Football 
 

Years 1 & 2 
 

With Mr Capper and Mr Buckley 
25 places 

 
3:15pm – 4:15 pm 

 
10 weeks 

£20 
(£2 per session) 

 
 
 

 
Starting Tuesday 10th January 

 
 

Every Tuesday for 10 weeks, the last 
session will take place on Tuesday 28th  

March 2023 
 

Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 

  
Crafts Club 

 
Years 3 and 4 

 
With Miss Condliffe 

10 places 
 

3:15pm – 4:15pm 
 

10 weeks 
 

£20 
(£2 per session) 

 

 
Starting Tuesday 10th January 

 
 

Every Tuesday for 10 weeks, the last 
session will take place on Tuesday 28th  

March 2023 
 

Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 



  
Gymnastics 

 
Years 1 – 6 

 
With Rachel Holden 

External Provider 
20 places 

3:15 – 4:30pm 
 

10 weeks 
 

£40 
(£4 per session) 

 
 

Starting Tuesday 10th January 
 
 

Every Tuesday for 10 weeks, the last 
session will take place on Tuesday 28th  

March 2023 
 

Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 

WEDNESDAY  
Football 

 
Years 3 & 4 

 
With Mr Capper and Mr Buckley 

25 places 
 

3:15pm – 4:15 pm 
 

10 weeks 
£20 

(£2 per session) 
 

 
 

Starting Wednesday 11th January 
 
 

Every Wednesday for 10 weeks, the 
last session will take place on 
Wednesday 29th March 2023 

 
Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 
 
 
 

  
Dodgeball 

EYFS and year 1 
 

With Miss McCutcheon and Miss 
Williams 

20 places 
 

3:15-4:15 pm 
 

10 weeks 
£20 

(£2 per session) 
 
 

 
 

 

  
 
 

Starting Wednesday 11th January 
 
 

Every Wednesday for 10 weeks, the 
last session will take place on 
Wednesday 29th March 2023 

 
Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 

  
Recorder Club 

Includes a recorder to keep after 
sessions are completed 

 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

 
With Miss Almond 

12 places 
 

3:15 – 4:15 pm 
 

10 weeks 
£20 

(£2 per session) 

 
 

Starting Wednesday 11th January 
 
 

Every Wednesday for 10 weeks, the 
last session will take place on 
Wednesday 29th March 2023 

 
Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 



 

 

 

 

   

THURSDAY  
Contemporary Dance 

 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
External provider 

 
Brooke 

A professional dance teacher certified 
by the Royal Academy of Dance 

 
An opportunity to try out a range of 
dance including jazz, ballet, musical 

theatre and Street dance 
15 places 

3:15 – 4:15pm 
10 weeks 

£40 
(£4 per session) 

 
 

 
 

Starting Thursday 12th January 
 

Every Thursday for 10 weeks, the last 
session will take place on Thursday 

30th March 2023 
 
 
 

Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 
 

  
Football 

 
Years 5 & 6 

Mr Capper and Mr Buckley 
25 places 

3:15 – 4:15pm 
 

10 weeks 
£20 

(£2 per session) 
 
 
 

 
 

Starting Thursday 12th January 
 

Every Thursday for 10 weeks, the last 
session will take place on Thursday 

30th March 2023 
 

Please note there will be no clubs 
running the last week of this half 

term 6th – 10th February) 


